
JESSICA L. SINGER 

O F  COUNSEL 

A T T O R N E Y S  

A T  L A W  

DONAHUE, TUCKER & CIANDELLA, PLLC 

Please Respond to the Exeter Office 

November 20,2007 

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS 
Debra Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429 

Re: DT 07-0 1 1 VerizontFairPoint Merger 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

WATER SWEET 
PROFESSIONAL BUILDING 

2 25 WATER STREET 
P.O. B o x  630 

EXETER. NEW HAMPSHIRE 
03833-0630 

FAX 

603-772-4454 

Enclosed please find an original and eight (8) copies of our Brief of Seven Intervening 
Municipalities: Exeter, Hanover, Keene, Newmarket, Raymond, Salem and Seabrook in the above- 
captioned matter. 

Please date-stamp the enclosed extra copy and return it to us in the enclosed return envelope. 

A copy of the foregoing has been forwarded this date to the persons listed on the electronic 
service list. 

Very truly yours, 

DONAHUE, TUCKER & CIANDELLA, PLLC 

Katherine B. Miller 
kmil1er@dtcIa1vyers.com 

KBMIdlc 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List 
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